
Friday 17th November 2023 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to say a huge thank you to our whole school community for all their efforts this week with 

the Ofsted inspection. The well wishes and messages of support from parents and carers were greatly 

appreciated. We are so fortunate to have such fantastic backing from our families. The outcomes of the 

inspection will be shared with parents when the final report is ratified. Until this date, it remains strictly 

confidential. Please note, this can be a lengthy process.   

Anti-bullying Week has been held across the school. It has been a time for us to think about how we can develop 

positive relationships in school based on dignity and respect, take a proactive approach to preventing bullying 

and also support those who have faced or are facing bullying. This year’s theme is ‘Make a noise about bullying’. 

In assemblies, we discussed what bullying means, how ‘banter’ and teasing can turn into something more 

hurtful, and what we can do to stop bullying.  

Fit Friday got off to an energising start today with ‘Huff and Puff’ on the playground. Thank you to Mrs Harvey 

and her Year 5 helpers for their inspirational dance moves. Throughout the day, children will be taking part in the 

‘Bearpees Challenge’, pushing themselves to see how many burpees they can complete in 10 minutes! Donations 

for ‘Children in Need’ are gratefully received and make a difference to the lives of young people across the UK.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Mr James Tottie, Headteacher 

Mr Jamie Winch, Deputy Head 

 



 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

   

Monday 20 November    Christmas Performance ticket deadline 

Friday 24 November    Class 6 Reading Café 

      Christmas Lunch order deadline 

Monday 27 November    Christmas Hamper donations to class deadline 

Friday 1 December    FOSWS Christmas Fayre and Wear a Christmas Jumper day 

      Class 3 Reading Café  

Friday 8 December     Class 4 Reading Café 

Sunday 10 December    Sebert Singers performing at Carol Concert (see below) 

  

For further dates, please see the school website. 

KS1 Reading Cafes 

Parents and carers are invited to join their children in our library for a 30-minute shared reading session. We have 

lots of great books the children would love to share with you! 

Class 3  Friday 1st December, 2:50pm-3:20pm 

Class 4  Friday 8th December, 2:50pm-3:20pm 

Class 6  Friday 24th November, 2:50pm-3:20pm 

There is no need to book places. Please enter via the main school entrance. After the session you will be able to 

walk round to the playground entrances to collect your children as normal.  

Sebert Stories 

 
Thank you to those children who entered our ‘Sebert Stories’ writing competition. These are now being read by the 

judges and the winners will be announced in due course.  

 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Congratulations to Class 9 who were the highest scoring class on TTRS this week! 

 

Achievements outside of school 

   

 

Matthew, Kayleigh (Year 4), Carter (Year 3) and Abbie (Year 5) train 

at Bury KUGB Shotokan Karate Club. They were all graded at the start  

of the month and passed. A brilliant achievement, well done.  


